
 

World Book Day 

 

Children will receive their World 

Book Day token in their bag today. 

These can also be used with the 

Scholastic online book shop – just 

add in the code when you check out. 

 

On World Book Day (1st March), 

children will receive a book to keep 

from the Bookstart charity. We will 

put it in their book bag.  

 

We will not be dressing up for 

World Book day – we plan to have a 

dress up day later on in the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

23rd February 2018 

 

Dates 

Friday 2nd March – 

Last date for return 

of photograph money 

if ordering through 

the school. 

Wednesday 28th 

March – last day of 

term 

Monday 16th April – 

nursery reopens 

 

  
Breakfast Club  

 

If you are called into 

work early, or have 

an early appointment 

remember that our 

breakfast club runs 

from 8am each 

morning in the 

Rainbow Room, led by 

Mrs Niles. The 

charge for this is £5 

which includes 

breakfast choices of 

porridge, toast, 

crumpets, cereal and 

fruit. Booking in 

advance is advisable. 

 

 

 
 

Easy Peasy 

We hope you are enjoying your weekly 

games ideas through the Easy Peasy 

Pod. It’s great to see that so many of 

you have joined. Please let me know 

what you think about it.This year we 

have free access to it as we are part 

of a trial, but next year if we want to 

still have access to it we will be 

charged.  

Scholastic Book Club 

We are sending home leaflets for 

this with this newsletter. Any books 

you order will earn the nursery 

points towards free books which we 

will use to update our library 

collection.   

Please place your order on line at 

schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor 

By 9th March 

Snack 

A few of our N2 children go to Tesco 

each week with two members of staff 

to buy the snack for the week ahead. 

Please don’t forget to bring your £1 

snack money each week to cover the 

cost of this (£2 a week if your child 

stays for 30 hours) 

 

What are the children learning 

next week? 

The children have been learning 

how to use block paints. They are 

now using these paints 

independently and practising 

their drawing and wrting skills 

with them. We have seen a lot of 

progress in this area this term.  

                   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjUqPe_t4TZAhWCJ1AKHVzIBwwQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://blogs.mcall.com/master_gardeners/2014/02/early-spring-flowers-coming-soon-to-a-garden-near-you.html&psig=AOvVaw1eifZfKnfyYCpa_-IP9tNw&ust=1517564776856621
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjUqPe_t4TZAhWCJ1AKHVzIBwwQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http://blogs.mcall.com/master_gardeners/2014/02/early-spring-flowers-coming-soon-to-a-garden-near-you.html&psig=AOvVaw1eifZfKnfyYCpa_-IP9tNw&ust=1517564776856621

